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building a stone tower in the woods to focus his mind, to a social media pioneer buying a round-trip business class
ticket to Tokyo to write a book free from distraction in the air-and no-nonsense advice, such as the claim that most
serious professionals should quit social media and that you should practice being bored. Deep Work is an indispensable
guide to anyone seeking focused success in a distracted world. An Amazon Best Book of 2016 Pick in Business &
Leadership Wall Street Journal Business Bestseller A Business Book of the Week at 800-CEO-READ
Rules for Radicals Saul Alinsky 2010-06-30 First published in 1971, Rules for Radicals is Saul Alinsky's impassioned
counsel to young radicals on how to effect constructive social change and know “the difference between being a
realistic radical and being a rhetorical one.” Written in the midst of radical political developments whose direction
Alinsky was one of the first to question, this volume exhibits his style at its best. Like Thomas Paine before him,
Alinsky was able to combine, both in his person and his writing, the intensity of political engagement with an absolute
insistence on rational political discourse and adherence to the American democratic tradition.
Managing to Change the World Alison Green 2012-04-03 Why getting results should be every nonprofit manager's first
priority A nonprofit manager's fundamental job is to get results, sustained over time, rather than boost morale or
promote staff development. This is a shift from the tenor of many management books, particularly in the nonprofit
world. Managing to Change the World is designed to teach new and experienced nonprofit managers the fundamental skills
of effective management, including: managing specific tasks and broader responsibilities; setting clear goals and
holding people accountable to them; creating a results-oriented culture; hiring, developing, and retaining a staff of
superstars. Offers nonprofit managers a clear guide to the most effective management skills Shows how to address
performance problems, dismiss staffers who fall short, and the right way to exercising authority Gives guidance for
managing time wisely and offers suggestions for staying in sync with your boss and managing up This important resource
contains 41 resources and downloadable tools that can be implemented immediately.
Radical Candor: Fully Revised & Updated Edition Kim Scott 2019-10-01 * New York Times and Wall Street Journal
bestseller multiple years running * Translated into 20 languages, with more than half a million copies sold worldwide *
A Hudson and Indigo Best Book of the Year * Recommended by Shona Brown, Rachel Hollis, Jeff Kinney, Daniel Pink, Sheryl
Sandberg, and Gretchen Rubin Radical Candor has been embraced around the world by leaders of every stripe at companies
of all sizes. Now a cultural touchstone, the concept has come to be applied to a wide range of human relationships. The
idea is simple: You don't have to choose between being a pushover and a jerk. Using Radical Candor—avoiding the perils
of Obnoxious Aggression, Manipulative Insincerity, and Ruinous Empathy—you can be kind and clear at the same time. Kim
Scott was a highly successful leader at Google before decamping to Apple, where she developed and taught a management
class. Since the original publication of Radical Candor in 2017, Scott has earned international fame with her vital
approach to effective leadership and co-founded the Radical Candor executive education company, which helps companies
put the book's philosophy into practice. Radical Candor is about caring personally and challenging directly, about
soliciting criticism to improve your leadership and also providing guidance that helps others grow. It focuses on
praise but doesn't shy away from criticism—to help you love your work and the people you work with. Radically Candid
relationships with team members enable bosses to fulfill their three core responsibilities: 1. Create a culture of
Compassionate Candor 2. Build a cohesive team 3. Achieve results collaboratively Required reading for the most
successful organizations, Radical Candor has raised the bar for management practices worldwide.
Design Justice Sasha Costanza-Chock 2020-03-03 An exploration of how design might be led by marginalized communities,
dismantle structural inequality, and advance collective liberation and ecological survival. What is the relationship
between design, power, and social justice? “Design justice” is an approach to design that is led by marginalized
communities and that aims expilcitly to challenge, rather than reproduce, structural inequalities. It has emerged from
a growing community of designers in various fields who work closely with social movements and community-based
organizations around the world. This book explores the theory and practice of design justice, demonstrates how
universalist design principles and practices erase certain groups of people—specifically, those who are
intersectionally disadvantaged or multiply burdened under the matrix of domination (white supremacist heteropatriarchy,
ableism, capitalism, and settler colonialism)—and invites readers to “build a better world, a world where many worlds
fit; linked worlds of collective liberation and ecological sustainability.” Along the way, the book documents a
multitude of real-world community-led design practices, each grounded in a particular social movement. Design Justice
goes beyond recent calls for design for good, user-centered design, and employment diversity in the technology and
design professions; it connects design to larger struggles for collective liberation and ecological survival.
The Intuitive Investor Jason Apollo Voss 2010-10 "Successful Wall Street fund manager retired at age 35 guides
investors to use intuitive and creative right-brained processes to complement traditional left-brain financial
analysis. Author describes his principles based on spiritual insights and provides professional anecdotes to support
his theories"--Provided by publisher.
The Age of Agile Stephen Denning 2018-02-08 An unstoppable business revolution is under way--and it is Agile. Sparking
dramatic improvements in quality, innovation, and speed-to-market, the Agile movement has helped companies both large
and small learn to connect everyone and everything . . . all the time.With rapidly evolving consumer needs and
technology that is that is being updated quicker than ever before, businesses are recognizing how vitally essential it
is adapt. And adapt quickly. The Agile movement enables a team, unit, or enterprise to nimbly acclimate and upgrade
products and services to meet these constantly changing needs.Filled with examples from every sector, The Age of Agile
helps readers:• Master the three laws of Agile Management (team, customer, network)• Embrace the new mindset• Overcome
constraints• Employ meaningful metrics• Make the entire organization Agile• And more!Companies don’t need to be born
Agile. With the groundbreaking formulas laid out in this book, even global giants can learn to act entrepreneurially.
Your company’s future may depend on it!
The Leader's Guide to Radical Management Stephen Denning 2010-10-12 A radical new management model for twenty-first
century leaders Organizations today face a crisis. The crisis is of long standing and its signs are widespread. Most
proposals for improving management address one element of the crisis at the expense of the others. The principles
described by award-winning author Stephen Denning simultaneously inspire high productivity, continuous innovation, deep
job satisfaction and client delight. Denning puts forward a fundamentally different approach to management, with seven
inter-locking principles of continuous innovation: focusing the entire organization on delighting clients; working in
self-organizing teams; operating in client-driven iterations; delivering value to clients with each iteration;
fostering radical transparency; nurturing continuous self-improvement and communicating interactively. In sum, the
principles comprise a new mental model of management. Author outlines the basic seven principles of continuous
innovation The book describes more than seventy supporting practices Denning offers a rethinking of management from
first principles This book is written by the author of The Secret Language of Leadership—a Financial Times Selection in
Best Books of 2007.
Tempered Radicals Debra Meyerson 2003 This text explores the experiences of tempered radicals. These are people who
want to become valued and successful members of their organisations without selling out on who they are and what they
believe in.
Complexity Chris Mowles 2021-11-30 "This book interprets insights from the complexity sciences to explore seven types
of complexity better to understand the predictable unpredictability of social life. Drawing on the natural and social
sciences, it describes how complexity models are helpful, but insufficient for our understanding of complex reality.
Taking an interdisciplinary approach, the book develops a complex theory of action more consistent with our experience
that our plans inevitably lead to unexpected outcomes, explains why we are both individuals and thoroughly social, and
gives an account of why, no matter how clear out message, we may still be misunderstood. The book investigates what
forms of knowledge are most helpful for thinking about complex experience, reflects on the way we exercise authority
(leadership), and thinks through the ethical implications of trying to co-operate in a complex world. Taking complexity
seriously poses a radical challenge to more orthodox theories of managing and leading, based as they are on assumptions
of predictability, control and universality. The author argues that management is an improvisational practice which
takes place in groups in a particular context at a particular time. Managers can influence, but never control an
uncontrollable world. To become more skilful in complex group dynamics involves taking into account multiple points of
view, and acknowledging not knowing, ambivalence and doubt. This book will be of interest to researchers,
professionals, academics and students in the fields of business and management, especially those interested in how
taking complexity seriously can influence the functioning of businesses and organisations and how they manage and
lead"-Good to Great Jim Collins 2011-07-19 The Challenge Built to Last, the defining management study of the nineties, showed
how great companies triumph over time and how long-term sustained performance can be engineered into the DNA of an
enterprise from the verybeginning. But what about the company that is not born with great DNA? How can good companies,
mediocre companies, even bad companies achieve enduring greatness? The Study For years, this question preyed on the
mind of Jim Collins. Are there companies that defy gravity and convert long-term mediocrity or worse into long-term
superiority? And if so, what are the universal distinguishing characteristics that cause a company to go from good to
great? The Standards Using tough benchmarks, Collins and his research team identified a set of elite companies that
made the leap to great results and sustained those results for at least fifteen years. How great? After the leap, the
good-to-great companies generated cumulative stock returns that beat the general stock market by an average of seven
times in fifteen years, better than twice the results delivered by a composite index of the world's greatest companies,
including Coca-Cola, Intel, General Electric, and Merck. The Comparisons The research team contrasted the good-to-great
companies with a carefully selected set of comparison companies that failed to make the leap from good to great. What
was different? Why did one set of companies become truly great performers while the other set remained only good? Over
five years, the team analyzed the histories of all twenty-eight companies in the study. After sifting through mountains
of data and thousands of pages of interviews, Collins and his crew discovered the key determinants of greatness -- why
some companies make the leap and others don't. The Findings The findings of the Good to Great study will surprise many
readers and shed light on virtually every area of management strategy and practice. The findings include: Level 5
Leaders: The research team was shocked to discover the type of leadership required to achieve greatness. The Hedgehog
Concept (Simplicity within the Three Circles): To go from good to great requires transcending the curse of competence.
A Culture of Discipline: When you combine a culture of discipline with an ethic of entrepreneurship, you get the
magical alchemy of great results. Technology Accelerators: Good-to-great companies think differently about the role of
technology. The Flywheel and the Doom Loop: Those who launch radical change programs and wrenching restructurings will
almost certainly fail to make the leap. “Some of the key concepts discerned in the study,” comments Jim Collins, "fly
in the face of our modern business culture and will, quite frankly, upset some people.” Perhaps, but who can afford to
ignore these findings?
The Leader's Guide to Radical Management Stephen Denning 2010-09-14 A radical new management model for twenty-first
century leaders Organizations today face a crisis. The crisis is of long standing and its signs are widespread. Most
proposals for improving management address one element of the crisis at the expense of the others. The principles
described by award-winning author Stephen Denning simultaneously inspire high productivity, continuous innovation, deep
job satisfaction and client delight. Denning puts forward a fundamentally different approach to management, with seven
inter-locking principles of continuous innovation: focusing the entire organization on delighting clients; working in
self-organizing teams; operating in client-driven iterations; delivering value to clients with each iteration;
fostering radical transparency; nurturing continuous self-improvement and communicating interactively. In sum, the
principles comprise a new mental model of management. Author outlines the basic seven principles of continuous
innovation The book describes more than seventy supporting practices Denning offers a rethinking of management from
first principles This book is written by the author of The Secret Language of Leadership—a Financial Times Selection in
Best Books of 2007.
Principles Ray Dalio 2018-08-07 #1 New York Times Bestseller “Significant...The book is both instructive and
surprisingly moving.” —The New York Times Ray Dalio, one of the world’s most successful investors and entrepreneurs,
shares the unconventional principles that he’s developed, refined, and used over the past forty years to create unique
results in both life and business—and which any person or organization can adopt to help achieve their goals. In 1975,
Ray Dalio founded an investment firm, Bridgewater Associates, out of his two-bedroom apartment in New York City. Forty
years later, Bridgewater has made more money for its clients than any other hedge fund in history and grown into the
fifth most important private company in the United States, according to Fortune magazine. Dalio himself has been named
to Time magazine’s list of the 100 most influential people in the world. Along the way, Dalio discovered a set of
unique principles that have led to Bridgewater’s exceptionally effective culture, which he describes as “an idea
meritocracy that strives to achieve meaningful work and meaningful relationships through radical transparency.” It is
these principles, and not anything special about Dalio—who grew up an ordinary kid in a middle-class Long Island
neighborhood—that he believes are the reason behind his success. In Principles, Dalio shares what he’s learned over the
course of his remarkable career. He argues that life, management, economics, and investing can all be systemized into
rules and understood like machines. The book’s hundreds of practical lessons, which are built around his cornerstones

Radical Remedies Brittany Ducham 2021-04-20 A modern, approachable holistic health guide that focuses on physical,
emotional, and mental well-being. Radical Remedies urges readers to take an active concern for their overall health and
well-being by reconnecting with nature and honoring their own emotional history and experience. Focusing on twenty-five
of the most nourishing herbs, this book shows how they can be used to remedy stress, depression, and insomnia, soothe
tension in the body, and comfort a broken heart. With insights on gut health, emotional balance, and the importance of
whole foods, readers will discover practices and strategies to survive and thrive every day. Learn to make recipes like
Ashwagandha Chai, Sacred Spark Infusion, Lemon Balm and Orange Peel Honey, and Banish the Blues Tincture or follow
instructions for a Honey Mallow Soothing Face Mask or a Gotu Kola Rose Facial Oil. While balance or vitality is never
achieved through a singular act or quick fix, this guide details a deep well of practices and self-care that can aid
you in the toughest of times.
The Game Changer's Guide to Radical Success Tevis Trower 2020-08-10 High performers share this common characteristic: a
nagging sense that no matter what they have accomplished, they are capable of more. That drive to test themselves and
their own capacity to contribute brings with it a host of questions, but often their focus on achieving does not allow
for taking the time to reflect on how to navigate choices more powerfully. With overflowing shelves of 'success' books,
The Game-Changer's Guide to Radical Success is that step back, that opportunity for reflecting, assessing, coursecorrecting and realigning. The Game-Changer's Guide to Radical Success offers a refreshing, immersive, personal and
active approach to getting clear on how you want your life to feel - and making it happen. Not in some far-away fantasy
future, but right NOW. Celebrated corporate culture strategist and motivator Tevis Trower shows people who are already
'successful' how to boost their life from good to optimal. Using innovative, proven tools, targeted strategies, and
your own unique input, Tevis helps you design and set a course toward a personal best you once only dreamed of,
changing your owngame - and reaching your own Radical Success.
Radical Candor Kim Scott 2017-03-23 Featuring a new preface, afterword and Radically Candid Performance Review Bonus
Chapter, the fully revised & updated edition of Radical Candor is packed with even more guidance to help you improve
your relationships at work. 'Reading Radical Candor will help you build, lead, and inspire teams to do the best work of
their lives.' – Sheryl Sandberg, author of Lean In. If you don't have anything nice to say then don't say anything at
all . . . right? While this advice may work for home life, as Kim Scott has seen first hand, it is a disaster when
adopted by managers in the work place. Scott earned her stripes as a highly successful manager at Google before moving
to Apple where she developed a class on optimal management. Radical Candor draws directly on her experiences at these
cutting edge companies to reveal a new approach to effective management that delivers huge success by inspiring teams
to work better together by embracing fierce conversations. Radical Candor is the sweet spot between managers who are
obnoxiously aggressive on the one side and ruinously empathetic on the other. It is about providing guidance, which
involves a mix of praise as well as criticism – delivered to produce better results and help your employees develop
their skills and increase success. Great bosses have a strong relationship with their employees, and Scott has
identified three simple principles for building better relationships with your employees: make it personal, get stuff
done, and understand why it matters. Radical Candor offers a guide to those bewildered or exhausted by management,
written for bosses and those who manage bosses. Drawing on years of first-hand experience, and distilled clearly to
give practical advice to the reader, Radical Candor shows you how to be successful while retaining your integrity and
humanity. Radical Candor is the perfect handbook for those who are looking to find meaning in their job and create an
environment where people love both their work and their colleagues, and are motivated to strive to ever greater
success.
Still Surprised Warren Bennis 2010-08-16 An intimate look at the founding father of the modern leadership movement
Warren Bennis is an acclaimed American scholar, successful organizational consultant and author, and an expert in the
field of leadership. His much awaited memoir is filled with insights about the successes and failures from his long and
storied life and career. Bennis' life and career have traversed eight decades of first-hand experience with tumultuous
episodes of recent history-from Jewish child in a gentile town in the 30's, a young army recruit in the Battle of the
Bulge to a college student in the one of the first progressive precursors to the civil rights movement to a patient
undergoing daily psychoanalysis for five years, and later a university provost during the Vietnam protests. Reveals the
triumphs and struggles of the man who is considered the pioneer in the contemporary field of leadership studies Bennis
is the author of 27 books including the bestseller On Becoming a Leader This is first book to examine the extraordinary
life of Warren Bennis by the man himself.
Why Managing Sucks and How to Fix It Jody Thompson 2013-02-04 Change the way you think about work (and life) by
focusing on results—and only results Why Managing Sucks and How to Fix It shows how the Results-Only Work Environment
(ROWE) mindset can make you or your organization more entrepreneurial, more connected with the broader trends in your
industry, and more willing to take smart risks. It explains how to set clear expectations and focus on the endpoint as
opposed to managing the process that gets you there. With eyes set on getting rid of distractions, long meetings, and
unnecessary updates, this book offers quick, everyday strategies to experience huge increases in productivity (without
adding resources) and dramatic drops in turnover. Authors Ressler and Thompson began their work together at Best Buy
where they are credited with revolutionizing the workplace Reframes thinking away from counting on general availability
(Where's Bob?) to creating clear expectations (Does Bob know exactly what's expected of him?) Explains how to reduce
the number of meetings while increasing their quality Shows how to eliminate scheduled events in order to increase
critical thinking and improve communication ROWE is a bold, cultural transformation that permeates the attitudes and
operating style of an entire workplace, leveling the playing field and giving people complete autonomy—to manage their
measurable results using adult common sense.
Managing and Marketing Radical Innovations Birgitta Sandberg 2008-02-07 This book responds to a growing demand in the
academic community for a focus on customer-related proactive behaviour in the study of radical innovation development,
combining a thorough theoretical discussion with detailed international case studies considering the role of this
proactivity in five firms engaged in the process. Unlike other studies
Radical Product Thinking R. Dutt 2021-09-28 Iteration rules product development, but it isn't enough to produce
dramatic results. This book champions Radical Product Thinking, a systematic methodology for building visionary, gamechanging products. Methodologies such as Lean and Agile have democratized innovation by teaching us to harness the
power of iteration to innovate faster, but our ability to set a clear destination hasn't kept up with the pace. When we
iterate without a clear vision or strategy, our products become bloated, fragmented, and driven by irrelevant metrics.
They catch “product diseases” that are often fatal to true innovation. In Radical Product Thinking (RPT), product
development is led by the vision for the change it's intended to create. This methodology helps leaders reimagine the
problems they face and align their team to find creative solutions using five elements: Vision, Strategy,
Prioritization, Execution, and Culture. R. Dutt guides readers through these elements so they develop a clear process
for achieving their desired change, incorporate it into daily activities, and turn RPT skills into muscle memory. This
book gives organizations a repeatable model for building vision-driven products by helping us systematically translate
vision and strategy into everyday actions so our product becomes a vehicle for creating the change we want to see in
the world. Dutt shows us that you don't have to be a natural-born visionary to produce extraordinary results.
No B.S. Time Management for Entrepreneurs Dan Kennedy 2004-07-07 Don't Count Time, Make Time Count! Tick ... tick ...
tick ... can't find enough time? Find out how to use it far more wisely by the man who successfully run multiple
business ventures simultaneously. Dan Kennedy has been called the "Professor of Harsh Reality" because he doesn't deal
in glib, pabulum solutions and eye-rolling cliches you've heard incessantly on time management. He takes on the world
of cell phones, PDAs, faxes, e-mails, and every other communication device that pervade our lives, suggesting when to
tap it, and when to give it the heave-ho. This entrepreneur/consultant/author/speaker has a whirlwind business life,
yet manages to fit everything in using a handful of home-brewed time management tools he swears by. He shows how to
maximize your time with a fresh take on the mantra that "time is money." It's all about using disciplined productivity
strategies Kennedy has devised over 30 years of managing highly-profitable businesses with only minimal help. Who is
Dan Kennedy? His business adventures have included ownership of six businesses. He appeared for nine consecutive years
on THE #1 seminar tour in America sharing the platform with former U.S. President Reagan, Ford, and Bush, General Colin
Powell, and business leaders such as Debbi Fields and Jim McCann. He was been in trenches and survived.
Unleashed Frances Frei 2020-06-02 The Power of Empowering Others Leadership isn't easy. It takes grit, courage, and
vision, among other things, that can be hard to come by on your toughest days. When leaders and aspiring leaders seek
out advice, they're often told to try harder. Dig deeper. Look in the mirror and own your natural-born strengths and
fix any real or perceived career-limiting deficiencies. Frances Frei and Anne Morriss offer a different worldview. They
argue that this popular leadership advice glosses over the most important thing you do as a leader: build others up.
Leadership isn't about you. It's about how effective you are at empowering other people—and making sure this impact
endures even in your absence. As Frei and Morriss show through inspiring stories from ancient Rome to present-day
Silicon Valley, the origins of great leadership are found, paradoxically, not in worrying about your own status and
advancement, but in the unrelenting focus on other people's potential. Unleashed provides radical advice for the
practice of leadership today. Showing how the boldest, most effective leaders use a special combination of trust, love,
and belonging to create an environment in which other people can excel, Frei and Morriss offer practical, battle-tested
tools—based on their work with companies such as Uber, Riot Games, WeWork, and others—along with interviews and stories
from their own personal experience, to make these ideas come alive. This book is your indispensable guide for
unleashing greatness in other people . . . and, ultimately, in yourself. To learn more, please visit
theleadersguide.com.
Rethinking Management Chris Mowles 2016-04-08 What do business school graduates learn, and how helpful is it for
managing in the everyday, messy reality of organisations? What does it mean to apply 'best practice', or to take up
'evidence-based management' and what kind of thinking does this imply? In Rethinking Management, Chris Mowles argues
that many management courses still largely assume a linear and predictable world, when experience tells us that the
opposite is the case. He questions some of the more orthodox conceptual assumptions that underpin much management
education and instead, encourages leaders and managers to take their everyday experience of working with others
seriously. People in organisations co-operate and compete to get things done, and constrain and enable each other in
relationships of power. Because of this there are always unintended consequences of our actions - uncertainty is
inherent in the everyday. Chris Mowles draws on the complexity sciences, the sciences of uncertainty rather than
certainty, and the social sciences to explore more helpful ways to think and talk about our lived reality. He takes
concrete examples from contemporary organisations, to argue that understanding the radical implications of uncertainty
is central to the task of leading. Rethinking Management explores narrative alternatives to the ubiquitous grids and
frameworks that are routinely taught in business schools, and encourages management professionals and educators to
recognise the importance of judgement, improvisation and the everyday politics of organisational life.
Large-Scale Scrum Craig Larman 2016-09-23 In Large-Scale Scrum , Craig Larman and Bas Vodde offer the most direct,
concise, actionable guide to reaping the full benefits of agile in distributed, global enterprises. Larman and Vodde
have distilled their immense experience helping geographically distributed development organizations move to agile.
Going beyond their previous books, they offer today's fastest, most focused guidance: "brass tacks" advice and fieldproven best practices for achieving value fast, and achieving even more value as you move forward. Targeted to
enterprise project participants and stakeholders, Large-Scale Scrum offers straight-to-the-point insights for scaling
Scrum across the entire project lifecycle, from sprint planning to retrospective. Larman and Vodde help you: Implement
proven Scrum frameworks for large-scale developments Scale requirements, planning, and product management Scale design
and architecture Effectively manage defects and interruptions Integrate Scrum into multisite and offshore projects
Choose the right adoption strategies and organizational designs This will be the go-to resource for enterprise
stakeholders at all levels: everyone who wants to maximize the value of Scrum in large, complex projects.
Deep Work Cal Newport 2016-01-05 Read the Wall Street Journal Bestseller for "cultivating intense focus" for fast,
powerful performance results for achieving success and true meaning in one's professional life (Adam Grant, author of
Give and Take). Deep work is the ability to focus without distraction on a cognitively demanding task. It's a skill
that allows you to quickly master complicated information and produce better results in less time. Deep Work will make
you better at what you do and provide the sense of true fulfillment that comes from craftsmanship. In short, deep work
is like a super power in our increasingly competitive twenty-first century economy. And yet, most people have lost the
ability to go deep-spending their days instead in a frantic blur of e-mail and social media, not even realizing there's
a better way. In Deep Work, author and professor Cal Newport flips the narrative on impact in a connected age. Instead
of arguing distraction is bad, he instead celebrates the power of its opposite. Dividing this book into two parts, he
first makes the case that in almost any profession, cultivating a deep work ethic will produce massive benefits. He
then presents a rigorous training regimen, presented as a series of four "rules," for transforming your mind and habits
to support this skill. 1. Work Deeply 2. Embrace Boredom 3. Quit Social Media 4. Drain the Shallows A mix of cultural
criticism and actionable advice, Deep Work takes the reader on a journey through memorable stories-from Carl Jung
guide-to-radical-management

1/2

Downloaded from vstecssingapore.com on August 10, 2022 by guest

on, by diagnosing the real issues effecting the organization. Organize the project so that it has the best chance to
succeed, by uncovering the projectes success criteria, securing management support, and building the right team. Select
the best change process to improve customer satisfaction, reengineer a process, solve a problem or develop a plan.
Generate innovative out of the box ideas that dramatically impact the bottom line. Navigate the politics of change;
ensuring radical ideas become radical improvements.
Sex in China Elaine Jeffreys 2015-06-05 Choice Outstanding Academic Title for 2015 Sex in China introduces readers to
some of the dramatic shifts that have taken place in Chinese sexual behaviours and attitudes, and public discussions of
sex, since the 1980s. The book explores what it means to talk about 'sex' in present-day China, where sex and sexuality
are more and more visible in everyday life. Elaine Jeffreys and Haiqing Yu situate China's changing sexual culture, and
how it is governed, in the socio-political history of the People's Republic of China. They demonstrate that Chinese
governmental authorities and policies do not set out strictly to repress 'sex'; they also create spaces for the
emergence of new sexual subjects and subjectivities. They discuss the complexities surrounding the ongoing explosion of
commentary on sex and sexuality in the PRC, and the emergence of new sexual behaviours and mores. Sex in China offers
clear, critical coverage of sex-related issues that are a focus of public concern and debate in China - chapters focus
on sex studies; marriage and family planning; youth and sex(iness); gay, lesbian and queer discourses and identities;
commercial sex; and HIV/AIDS. This book will be an invaluable resource for students and scholars both of modern China
and of sex and sexualities, who wish to understand the role that 'sex' plays in contemporary China.
The Manager's Path Camille Fournier 2017-03-13 Managing people is difficult wherever you work. But in the tech
industry, where management is also a technical discipline, the learning curve can be brutal—especially when there are
few tools, texts, and frameworks to help you. In this practical guide, author Camille Fournier (tech lead turned CTO)
takes you through each stage in the journey from engineer to technical manager. From mentoring interns to working with
senior staff, you’ll get actionable advice for approaching various obstacles in your path. This book is ideal whether
you’re a new manager, a mentor, or a more experienced leader looking for fresh advice. Pick up this book and learn how
to become a better manager and leader in your organization. Begin by exploring what you expect from a manager
Understand what it takes to be a good mentor, and a good tech lead Learn how to manage individual members while
remaining focused on the entire team Understand how to manage yourself and avoid common pitfalls that challenge many
leaders Manage multiple teams and learn how to manage managers Learn how to build and bootstrap a unifying culture in
teams
How To Win Friends And Influence People Dale Carnegie 2022-05-17 "How to Win Friends and Influence People" is one of
the first best-selling self-help books ever published. It can enable you to make friends quickly and easily, help you
to win people to your way of thinking, increase your influence, your prestige, your ability to get things done, as well
as enable you to win new clients, new customers._x000D_ Twelve Things This Book Will Do For You:_x000D_ Get you out of
a mental rut, give you new thoughts, new visions, new ambitions._x000D_ Enable you to make friends quickly and
easily._x000D_ Increase your popularity._x000D_ Help you to win people to your way of thinking._x000D_ Increase your
influence, your prestige, your ability to get things done._x000D_ Enable you to win new clients, new customers._x000D_
Increase your earning power._x000D_ Make you a better salesman, a better executive._x000D_ Help you to handle
complaints, avoid arguments, keep your human contacts smooth and pleasant._x000D_ Make you a better speaker, a more
entertaining conversationalist._x000D_ Make the principles of psychology easy for you to apply in your daily
contacts._x000D_ Help you to arouse enthusiasm among your associates._x000D_ Dale Carnegie (1888-1955) was an American
writer and lecturer and the developer of famous courses in self-improvement, salesmanship, corporate training, public
speaking, and interpersonal skills. Born into poverty on a farm in Missouri, he was the author of How to Win Friends
and Influence People (1936), a massive bestseller that remains popular today._x000D_
Under New Management David Burkus 2016-03-24 Nearly 70 per cent of employees in the UK aren't performing at their full
potential. At the roots of this problem are the policies and systems built to 'manage' these employees, which were
designed for a different era - the industrial economy. In the tradition of Jim Collins' bestselling Good to Great, in
Under New Management David Burkus, psychologist, professor of management at the College of Business at Oral Roberts
University and author of The Myth of Creativity, shines a light on the companies that are experimenting with new and
different models and policies for leading teams and managing people. From Amazon to Virgin, Volkswagen to Whole Foods,
these companies have developed a new set of best practices that may look counter-intuitive, but have become an integral
part of what makes them so high-performing, and that have established employee engagement and customer loyalty. The
purpose of this book and its research is to challenge you and your company on whether the time has come to re-examine
some of the most fundamental concepts in management today. The business of business is all about change and keeping up
with the latest trends. Here's your chance to see for yourself what kinds of management changes you should be thinking
of.
Holacracy Brian J. Robertson 2015-06-04 In Holacracy, Brian J Robertson outlines a ground-breaking approach to
organisation: no managers, only roles 'Holacracy is the opposite of the cliché way to run a start-up. It creates
clarity: who is in charge of what, and who makes each kind of decision' Evan Williams, cofounder of Blogger, Twitter
and Medium In traditional companies, managers make decisions, and workers execute the plan. But Holacracy is a
revolutionary and tried-and-tested new system which turns everyone into a leader. The organisation looks like a nest of
circles, not a pyramid -- but it's not anarchy. It's finally clear who should make each decision -- the person on the
frontline has that authority -- and the organisation succeeds by adapting swiftly to pursue its purpose. In Holacracy,
pioneer Brian Robertson explains how to adopt this system across your organisation -- and what you can do just within
your department or for yourself -- and how to overcome any obstacles along the way.
Reinventing Organizations Frederic Laloux 2014 Every time humanity has shifted to a new stage of consciousness in the
past, it has invented a new way to structure and run organizations, each time bringing breakthroughs in collaboration.
The organizations researched for this book have already "cracked the code." Their founders have fundamentally
questioned every aspect of management and have come up with entirely new organizational methods. This book describes in
practical detail how organizations large and small can operate in this new paradigm.
The Making of a Manager Julie Zhuo 2019-03-21 No idea what you're doing? No problem. Good managers are made, not born.
Top tech executive Julie Zhuo remembers the moment when she was asked to lead a team. She felt like she’d won the
golden ticket, until reality came crashing in. She was just 25 and had barely any experience being managed, let alone
managing others. Her co-workers became her employees overnight, and she faced a series of anxiety-inducing firsts,
including agonising over whether to hire an interviewee; seeking the respect of reports who were cleverer than her; and
having to fire someone she liked. Like most first-time managers, she wasn’t given any formal training, and had no
resources to turn to for help. It took her years to find her way, but now she’s offering you the short-cut to success.
This is the book she wishes she had on day one. Here, she offers practical, accessible advice like: · Don’t hide thorny
problems from your own manager; you’re better off seeking help quickly and honestly · Before you fire someone for
failure to collaborate, figure out if the problem is temperamental or just a lack of training or coaching · Don’t offer
critical feedback in a ‘compliment sandwich’ – there’s a better way! Whether you're new to the job, a veteran leader,
or looking to be promoted, this is the handbook you need to be the kind of manager you've always wanted.
The Radical Innovation Playbook Olga Kokshagina 2020-10-12 The Radical Innovation Playbook is a practical guide that
helps innovators and entrepreneurs to harness new, extreme ideas despite complex business barriers along the way.
Designed to be easy-to-use The Radical Innovation Playbook provides insight, practical solutions and reusable canvasses
to help innovation managers, CEOs, Chief Innovators and directors of innovation labs to develop breakthrough ideas. In
this playbook you will learn how to: Make vital decisions about how to plan and share your radical ideas Collect and
analyse information to influence and convince others Engage with peers and stakeholders about your innovation project
Challenge established company norms and business models Discover, explore and secure investment Gain confidence and
skills for a successful launch Reach new markets and commercial channels Build a structure within an organisation that
enables innovation to grow Inspire and support future generations to make an impact and achieve success Read The
Radical Innovation Playbook and discover how to successfully unleash and develop your breakthrough moment. Olga
Kokshagina, RMIT University, Melbourne, Australia Allen Alexander, University of Exeter, UK

of “radical truth” and “radical transparency,” include Dalio laying out the most effective ways for individuals and
organizations to make decisions, approach challenges, and build strong teams. He also describes the innovative tools
the firm uses to bring an idea meritocracy to life, such as creating “baseball cards” for all employees that distill
their strengths and weaknesses, and employing computerized decision-making systems to make believability-weighted
decisions. While the book brims with novel ideas for organizations and institutions, Principles also offers a clear,
straightforward approach to decision-making that Dalio believes anyone can apply, no matter what they’re seeking to
achieve. Here, from a man who has been called both “the Steve Jobs of investing” and “the philosopher king of the
financial universe” (CIO magazine), is a rare opportunity to gain proven advice unlike anything you’ll find in the
conventional business press.
Let’s Agree to Disagree Nolan Higdon 2022-02-23 In an age defined by divisive discourse and disinformation, democracy
hangs in the balance. Let’s Agree to Disagree seeks to reverse these trends by fostering constructive dialogue through
critical thinking and critical media literacy. This transformative text introduces readers to useful theories, powerful
case studies, and easily adoptable strategies for becoming sharper critical thinkers, more effective communicators, and
critically media literate citizens.
Radical Project Management Rob Thomsett 2002 Radical Project Management introduces eXtreme Project Management (xpm),
the first radically new approach to project management in decades! Traditional project management is inward looking,
static, and doesn't respond to rapid, constant change. xpm looks outward to stakeholders, management, and clients, and
thoroughly involves them in an agile process that assumes everything will change. Rob Thomsett presents xpm from start
to finish and introduces every tool and technique you need to make it work in your organization.
New Normal, Radical Shift Mr Philip Whiteley 2013-04-28 Our traditional ways of looking at economics, business and
politics are not fit for purpose. The causes of the recent crisis were behavioural and international, but our measures
are superficial and financial, recorded at a national or company level. This is combined with a fervent quest for
endless ‘growth’, no matter how unsustainable. Theory has to catch up with reality. Many books chart different courses
for economic and business management but New Normal, Radical Shift is different. Using examples from international
organizations around the world, it analyses not only the business model that failed, but challenges wider economic and
political beliefs that employees’ interests always conflict with those of managers and business owners. Neela Bettridge
and Philip Whiteley argue that the right messages about good practice in business struggle to be heard, not because of
indifference or inertia, but because dysfunctional philosophies are still supported not only within business and
business schools, but also within political circles and by trade unions, NGOs and others campaigning for workers’
rights. The central belief of the ‘old normal’ is that profits are made by exploiting workers and the environment. In
this book the authors’ arguments - all supported by exemplary case studies -demonstrate that this belief is false,
opening up enormous possibilities in a ‘new normal’ of enhanced working lives, environmental protection and business
success.
Radical Organisation Development Mark Cole 2019-09-02 Contemporary organisation development (OD) in practice draws on
sophisticated theory and tools to advance organisational change, using a range of concepts and techniques including
positive psychology, appreciation, and active engagement with the workforce. OD is considered to be humanistic and, as
a result, progressive. Mark Cole's original and thought-provoking treatise points at a hole at the heart of OD
practice: it fails to consider the role of power in the workplace – and the result is disempowering. Drawing from
critical theory as a radical means to redefine practice, Mark Cole exposes this paradox and reveals the significant
limitations and negative impacts of current OD practice. We need to replace the idea of the organisation with a focus
on active human organising to enable individuals within systems to effect change from the grassroots up: this concept
is Radical OD. Essential reading for students, practitioners, and academics of OD; the wider HR community, and all with
an interest in developing their understanding of organisational life, this ground-breaking manifesto offers unique and
challenging insight into the corporate presence of OD – and challenges the willing reader to reimagine the focus and
intent of this work.
Radical Candor Kim Scott 2017-03-14 "I raced through RADICAL CANDOR--It’s thrilling to learn a framework that shows how
to be both a better boss and a better colleague. RADICAL CANDOR is packed with illuminating truths, insightful advice,
and practical suggestions, all illustrated with engaging (and often funny) stories from Kim Scott’s own experiences at
places like Apple, Google, and various start-ups. Indispensable."--Gretchen Rubin author of NYT bestseller THE
HAPPINESS PROJECT "Reading Radical Candor will help you build, lead, and inspire teams to do the best work of their
lives. Kim Scott's insights--based on her experience, keen observational intelligence and analysis--will help you be a
better leader and create a more effective organization."--Sheryl Sandberg author of the NYT bestseller LEAN IN "Kim
Scott has a well-earned reputation as a kick-ass boss and a voice that CEOs take seriously. In this remarkable book,
she draws on her extensive experience to provide clear and honest guidance on the fundamentals of leading others: how
to give (and receive) feedback, how to make smart decisions, how to keep moving forward, and much more. If you manage
people?whether it be 1 person or a 1,000--you need RADICAL CANDOR. Now."--Daniel Pink author of NYT bestseller DRIVE
From the time we learn to speak, we’re told that if you don’t have anything nice to say, don’t say anything at all.
When you become a manager, it’s your job to say it--and your obligation. Author Kim Scott was an executive at Google
and then at Apple, where she developed a class on how to be a good boss. She has earned growing fame in recent years
with her vital new approach to effective management, Radical Candor. Radical Candor is a simple idea: to be a good
boss, you have to Care Personally at the same time that you Challenge Directly. When you challenge without caring it’s
obnoxious aggression; when you care without challenging it’s ruinous empathy. When you do neither it’s manipulative
insincerity. This simple framework can help you build better relationships at work, and fulfill your three key
responsibilities as a leader: creating a culture of feedback (praise and criticism), building a cohesive team, and
achieving results you’re all proud of. Radical Candor offers a guide to those bewildered or exhausted by management,
written for bosses and those who manage bosses. Taken from years of the author’s experience, and distilled clearly
giving actionable lessons to the reader; it shows managers how to be successful while retaining their humanity, finding
meaning in their job, and creating an environment where people both love their work and their colleagues.
The Leader's Guide to Storytelling Stephen Denning 2010-06-03 In his best-selling book, Squirrel Inc., former World
Bank executive and master storyteller Stephen Denning used a tale to show why storytelling is a critical skill for
leaders. Now, in this hands-on guide, Denning explains how you can learn to tell the right story at the right time.
Whoever you are in the organization CEO, middle management, or someone on the front lines you can lead by using stories
to effect change. Filled with myriad examples, A Leader’s Guide to Storytelling shows how storytelling is one of the
few available ways to handle the principal and most difficult challenges of leadership: sparking action, getting people
to work together, and leading people into the future. The right kind of story at the right time, can make an
organization “stunningly vulnerable” to a new idea.
The Secret Language of Leadership Stephen Denning 2011-01-07 The book introduces the concept of narrative
intelligence—an ability to understand and act and react agilely in the quicksilver world of interacting narratives. It
shows why this is key to the central task of leadership, what its dimensions are, and how you can measure it. The
book’s lucid explanations, vivid examples and practical tips are essential reading for CEOs, managers, change agents,
marketers, salespersons, brand managers, politicians, teachers, parents—anyone who is setting out to the change the
world.
The Change Agent's Guide to Radical Improvement Ken Miller 2002 What separates excellent organizations from the truly
ordinary? What allows some organizations to rapidly change and continually reinvent themselves while others have
trouble making even modest improvements? the fundamental ingredient is the presence of change agents. Change agents are
individuals who have the knowledge, skills and tools to help organizations create radical improvement. They achieve
results through their keen ability to facilitate groups of people through well-defined processes to develop, organize,
and sell new ideas. They are the invisible hands that turn vision into action. The Change Agentes Guide to Radical
Improvement is a comprehensive how-to book, packed with all of the information and tools necessary to make any
improvement project a rousing success. Its unique methods integrate the best practices in organizational development,
team building, voice of the customer, reengineering, problem solving, creativity, innovation, and project management.
the systematic change agent model introduced in this book will help you: Pick the right improvement projects to work
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